
 

 

Christmas  2024  

Céad Míle Fáilte Naíonáin 2024! 
 

Jack putting Baby Jesus in 

the crib in preparation for 

Christmas! 

Check www.tireltonns.ie 
and Instagram tireltonns  

for more photos 
 

We want to wish you all a 
very Happy Christmas and 

a great 2025. 
 
 

School re-opening on 
Monday, 6th January, 2025. 



 

 

Well done to the Chocolate Swappers 

who performed on the  Late Late Toy 

Show on Friday, 6th December.  

Shoe box appeal! 
Well done to the children from Tirelton NS who filled shoe boxes and this will help 
make Christmas special for other children. 
 

Christmas Memories  
Candlelight Musical Concert 
featuring students from the Cork 
ETB School of Music was held in 
Toames Church on Wednesday, 
18th December.  

Well done to the Parents 
Association of Tirelton NS  and   
Lisa O’Brien our music teacher.  

 



 

 

Christmas Shows 
Well done to all the children who performed their Plays for parents and 
families on 13th December.   The children were excellent in all four shows! 
Junior and Senior Infants performed  ‘Santa’s Hat’ 
‘Rudolf the Red Nosed Reindeer’ from First and Second class.  
Third and Fourth performed ‘The Grinch’ & ‘Santa’s Sub’  from Fifth and 
Sixth! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

Children from 3rd-6th classes  went on a 

tour of local area as part of National 

Hedgerows week under the guidance of 

Swimming - 
Children from 
1st to 6th 
classes 
completed 6 
weeks of 
swimming 
lessons at 
Dunmanway 
swimming pool. 
 
 

Congratulations to Keris and 
Ava-Rose, prize winners in the 
Credit Union Art Competition.   

Visit from the 

victorious Kilmichael 

U21 Football team who 

won County Final on 

Friday, 13th December  

- well done to all! 

 



 

 

Pitch and Putt classes in Annahala  for 5th & 6th with Stephen.  
 

All Spoooooooky for Halloween! 

The ‘Parents Association’ organised a Movie Night in school on Friday and 
was enjoyed by everyone.  


